
Follow-Up After Transformative Justice 

Workshop 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for participating in the Transformative Justice Workshop held on [Date]. Your 

engagement and insights significantly contributed to our discussions. 

As we continue to reflect on the pivotal topics covered, we encourage you to share any additional 

thoughts or questions you may have. Your feedback is invaluable as we strive to create an 

inclusive and supportive community. 

We are excited to announce our next gathering on [Next Event Date] where we will delve deeper 

into the principles of transformative justice. We hope to see you there! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


